
A	Special	Message	to	the	CSUSB	Community:	
		
On	behalf	of	the	CSUSB	community,	I	want	to	send	our	sincere	thoughts	and	prayers	to	all	those	
affected	by	today’s	terrible	tragedy	at	North	Park	Elementary	School.	We	are	saddened	by	this	senseless	
act	of	violence,	which	resulted	in	loss	of	life	and	inflicted	pain	and	suffering	few	can	ever	understand.	
We	especially	reach	out	to	the	children,	parents,	teachers,	staff	and	administrators	at	North	Park	and	
the	San	Bernardino	City	USD,	offering	our	support	wherever	needed.	
		
CSUSB	stands	alongside	our	friends	and	colleagues	in	the	school	district.	After	the	incident	broke	early	
this	morning,	our	police	officers	were	among	the	first	responders.	The	children	were	later	brought	to	
campus,	where	countless	faculty	and	staff	representing	each	of	the	divisions,	as	well	as	our	partners	at	
Sodexo,	immediately	volunteered	to	provide	help	in	organizing,	feeding	and	comforting	several	hundred	
K-6	students.	Today	we	showed	our	Coyote	pride	and	I	want	to	personally	thank	each	and	every	one	of	
you.	
		
As	a	community	united,	let	us	all	come	together	to	support	and	console	those	in	need.	We	know	the	
coming	days	and	weeks	will	be	incredibly	difficult	for	those	students,	families	and	professionals	touched	
by	today’s	shooting,	so	please	keep	them	in	your	thoughts.	
		
Tomás	D.	Morales	
President	


